A Accounting & Tax Service

2213 Velp Avenue  (  Green Bay, Wisconsin 54303

Phone: (920) 434-6055  (  Fax: (920) 434-3850  (  Email:  AAccounting@a1wi.com

Website:  www.AAccountingandTaxService.com

Winter Hours (starting 1/31/2022): Monday & Thursday 8:00am to 5:00pm  

Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday 8:00am to 4:30pm

Happy New Year 2022!
It’s that time of the year where tax season is just around the corner and the A Accounting & Tax Service staff are preparing for the busiest time of the year.  
We have enclosed a Tax Checklist for you to complete and return with your tax information.
For the health and safety of our clients and staff, A Accounting is recommending you drop off your tax information. We do need a copy of last year’s tax return, if possible. If you need to speak to Lisa, we can have her contact you by phone prior to starting your return.  Appointments can be made if absolutely necessary by calling our office.  Taxes are completed in the order they are received.     
It is really important that you provide our office with the exact amount of your Third Economic Impact Payment from January 2021 and your Advance Child Tax Credit if you received either or both.  The Advance Child Tax Credit Letter (Letter 6419) will be issued to taxpayers in late December 2021 and continue into January of 2022.  Please bring this letter in with your tax information.  If you do not receive this letter or misplace it, you can use the CTC Update Portal available on the IRS.gov website to check your information.  The Third Economic Impact Payment (Letter 6475) will be issued to recipients in late January.  For your convenience, we have enclosed an informational flyer on how to set up an IRS Online account if you have not received this letter or misplaced it.   If you are married, both spouses will have to set up their own accounts.  

As always, we require the following items:  W-2’s, 1099’s, social security numbers and birthdates for all dependents, tuition information for college students, along with other income and deduction information you may have.  If you paid rent, please include that information on the Tax Checklist. Also, if you are separated or divorced, we need proof it is your year to claim dependent(s), if applicable. 
If you received unemployment compensation in 2021, please provide the corresponding 1099-G (which can be printed from the unemployment website or by calling 608-266-2999).  If you had Marketplace insurance in 2021, please provide the corresponding 1095-A (which can be printed from the Marketplace website).  
A Few Reminders:  
In the event of inclement weather, please contact our office in advance to determine if the office is open before you travel.  Please call our office at (920) 434-6055 if you have any questions.  

The staff at A Accounting & Tax Service look forward to assisting you with your income tax return and thank you for your business.

Sincerely,
Sandra Pfefferman, Owner

Lisa and Staff
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